To: The Planning Commission
From: Dr. Jacqueline Barnette, PsyD, LPC
Attention: C.F. Dusty Forbes

Dear The Planning Commission:

I am petitioning the planning commission on property 417 North Washington Street for variance.
The variance is for the setbacks codes that require a total of 25 feet. The entire property width is
only 70 ft. I am asking for variance to allow a 48 feet Modular home for 22 feet variance set
back. The pictures are attached to this email.

Thank you for your time in this matter. I can be reached at 434-201-9239 or by email a
dribarnette@gmail.com

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Jacqueline Barnette



